
Dear Fifth Grade Parents, 
 
We are gathering advice from the experts, staying in touch with the CDC, and trying to make 
sound decisions regarding upcoming field trips. Although the health risk to our students is very 
low, we are sensitive to the fears of spreading the virus. 
 
At this point, we feel it is important to cancel the Springfield trip next week.  
 
At Mirowitz we are terribly sad that the students will miss out on this educational experience and 
hope that you will be able to make a family field trip to Springfield at some point and bring the 
story of Lincoln to life for your children.  
 
We will share the news with the students today, knowing that they will be very disappointed. 
 
Thank you for your understanding at this time of caution in our global community. 
 
Warmly, 
Cheryl, Gary, Shannon and Melissa 
 


